Child Care and Education Committee August 10, 2017 1 pm – 3 pm

Virtual Meeting Link: https://zoom.us/j/395483743

Dial: +1 646 558 8656 (US Toll) or +1 408 638 0968 (US Toll) Meeting ID: 395 483 743

Members of the public who want to give public comment must sign in. Each individual speaker or group spokesperson will have **2** minutes. Electronic testimony may be submitted to Cassandra.l.ferder@ode.state.or.us. Opportunities during the discussion will be announced for public comments.

AGENDA

*Times are approximate. Items may be taken out of order, meeting may convene early, and breaks may be added as needed. All meetings of the CCEC are open to the public and will conform to Oregon public meeting laws. A request for an interpreter for the hearing impaired or for accommodations for people with disabilities should be made to Cassandra Ferder via email at Cassandra.l.ferder@ode.state.or.us. Requests for accommodation should be made 48 hours in advance.

1:00 pm	Welcome, Introductions, Review Agenda and * Lynne Angland Award – review committee development	Bobbie Weber, Chair
1:10 pm	Briefing on CBR Rule Revision	Rich Riggs
1:20 pm	Gather Feedback on Spark Personnel Qualifications	Meredith Russell
2:00 pm	Child Care RulesStaff Training RequirementsRegistered Family Square Footage (continuation)	ELD Staff, All
2:50 pm	Public Comment	All
2:55 pm	Wrap-up and Next Steps for CCEC Rulemaking	All

*Nominations for the Lynne Angland Award were due August 1, 2017. A committee will be formed to review and select recipients for the award. The committee will be facilitated by Heidi McGowan and ELD staff.

Lynne Angland was a passionate visionary dedicated to Oregon's families. She was Vice-Chair of the Commission for Child Care from 2004 to 2008, when her untimely death left a void that only her diligent advocacy could have filled. Lynne's service, passion, and leadership improved the lives of Oregon's children and families, and as a former owner of a child care center – opened to benefit her employees – Lynne personally understood that quality child care is dynamic as a workforce and early childhood education issue.

Honoring Lynne's commitment to strengthening Oregon's next generation, and the Commission for Childcare which established the Lynne Angland Award, the Early Learning Council continues Lynne's charge through honoring those contributing to improving child care and the lives of our children.

The Lynne Angland Award recognizes people and organizations who improve safety, quality, affordability, and access to child care at state and local levels. An annual award, it both memorializes Lynne and spotlights the incredible ongoing work dedicated to improving care.